
From: Allen, Meredith 
Sent: 2/4/2014 12:52:43 PM 
To: Raymond G. Fugere (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Message 

Ray, 

Thank you so much for your message on the withdrawal and OIR. Just to confirm that means no comments on the 
10th? Also, if you haven't found someone at SDG&E yet, you could contact Billy Blattner at 415-202-9983. He is 
covering this issue in their regulatory group. 

Meredith 

SB GT&S 0338814 
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